
 

March 15, 2020 

The health and wellness of our Riverwatch team and the 
cleanliness of our establishment has always been our top 
priority.   It has long been our strict policy to maintain the 
cleanest restaurant we can.   

In light of the nationwide health situation the country is now 
facing, we have put in place additional measures to ensure that we are doing everything we can 
for the health our valued staff and patrons.  Some additional proactive measures we have added 
include:  

1. We have increased the frequency and scope of our already rigorous cleaning and sanitation 
procedures restaurant wide.  

2. All our menus are sanitized after every single use (no exceptions)  
3. We have reduced various items from our tables to minimize common contact.  Please do 

not hesitate to ask our staff for any items you may need.  
4. We are happy to provide our customers with disposable single use utensils and condiments 

available upon request.   
5. We are also temporarily offering curbside to-go service for those that do not feel 

comfortable in public spaces right now.  Our full menu can be found online at 
www.riverwatchgrill.com.  Simply call 828-625-1030 to place your order and call again 
when you arrive.  We will have a designated parking space at the front of our building for 
this service.  

We want everyone in our community to stay safe and healthy!  So we do ask that, for the sake of 
our staff and patrons, if you are feeling feverish or are showing any symptoms that you please 
stay home.   Our goal is to do everything we can to keep our valued staff working and earning 
income for as long as possible. We also want to do everything we can to keep providing our 
community with a relaxed and welcoming restaurant.  We appreciate your support in this 
endeavor.  We will be monitoring the situation and will of course follow all recommended actions 
put forth by our local and state health departments and government entities.  Thank you as 
always for your continued support.   
 
Matt & Michelle Banz 
Owners   

379 Main Street Chimney Rock, NC 28720  /   828-625-1030 

visit us on the web at www.riverwatchgrill.com 

     

 
       

 

 

 


